Dear Class 6,

  First of all I hope you are all well and keeping safe. I hope you’re all making the most of this unexpected time at home with your families and are cooperating with those people that love you and care for you every day! I am missing you all and our school life, I was looking forward to getting back to hear all about your Christmas celebrations. I hope you have all had a lovely break and enjoyed the festive period safely with your families. 
  Even though you are at home still the school holidays are now over (sorry!) so it is time to get back to some work. Each week I will upload some maths, English and topic planning. There will most likely be some resources to go with each set of planning too. You will find all of these things on the school website in our Class 6 section under Home Learning. If you have any problems with accessing any of this or finding the work then email me and I can hep you, my email address is: r.merrington341@ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk 
  Please feel free to take photos of or scan your work and email it back to me so I can see what you have done at home. If there is any work your particularly proud of then let me know but also if there is any work you are finding hard then let me know too so I can help you. 
  As well as doing maths, English and an afternoon subject every day I still expect you to be logging onto TTRS and Reading Plus every day too. You should be completing a minimum of 15minutes on each of these websites everyday. I will be logging on to see how much people are doing and I will be rewarding those when we get back to school who complete the most lessons, have the highest percentage, answered the most questions correctly etc. 
  Try your best with the work, try your best to be kind and help in your household but most importantly right now try your best to stay safe. I look forward to seeing you all back in school soon.

Stay safe and stay in contact,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Merrington. 
